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 PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE AND AGENDA 
 
 
To:         Distribution 
From:     Bill Mehaffey, District Supervisor 
Date:      April 28, 2015 
Subject:  District Board of Commissioner’s Meeting 
 
As posted with the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Office of the Secretary of State, The 
Executive Office of Administration and Finance, The State Reclamation and Mosquito 
Control Board and all subscribing communities, there will be a meeting of the Northeast 
Massachusetts Mosquito Control and Wetlands Management District, Board of 
Commissioner’s  on Wednesday May 6, 2015.   The meeting will be held at Salisbury 
Town Hall, 5 Beach Rd. Colchester Auditorium, Salisbury MA from 10:00 am -12:00. 
Agenda as follows: 
 

1. Review minutes of 4-7-15 
2. Organizational Chart   
3. Director’s Job Description and selection process 
4. District’s  Approval of Wetlands Maintenance Projects 
5. Progress report on Auditor’s letter 
6. Retirement –Esteban Cuebas-Incle 
7. District Updates 
8. New Business  
9. Old Business  
10. Public Comment  
  

 
 
 


